Krisfi Kunz

From: Becky Sovde [rsovde@co.aitkin.mn.us]
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 10:52 AM
To: ‘William Karels'

Cc: 'Kristi Kunz'

Subject: permit

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This email confirms that we will be refunding the permit fee that you submitted for the cabin, deck and holding tank. Your
plan is to apply to the Planning Commission for floodproofing the structure instead of bringing in fill. As we have discussed,
the fill may be an issue because of the wetlands very near the structure. You can apply for floodproofing on our web site.

I will be glad to help where | can, so please let me know if you have any questions. If | can't answer them, I'll direct you to
one of the staff members that deal more directly with the Conditional Use Permits (floodproofing).

Becky

Becky Sovde

Wetland Specialist/Compliance Officer
Aitkin County Planning & Zoning
218-927-7342
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Refund Transaction
Refund successful. Refund Date is : 10/24/2016.

Payer Id : ONLINE PAYMENT
FOR THE INVOICE #
994

Transaction Amount :  450.00

Payer Name : WILLIAM KARELS

Fee : $11.25

Transaction Date : 7/8/2016 8:42:53 AM

Refund Amount : $ 450.00



